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Salary Warrant Withholding

Alaska law states: “A salary disbursement may not be issued to a [justice or judge] until the [justice
or judge] has filed with the state officer designated to issue salary disbursements an affidavit that no matter
referred to the [justice or judge] for opinion or decision has been uncompleted or undecided by the judge
for a period of more than six months.” As soon as the judge completes or decides the matter and signs the
affidavit, the salary warrant may be issued.

No appellate judges are eligible for retention in 2018.

Of the seven superior court judges on the ballot in 2018, one had pay withheld during the evaluation
period:

Judge Morse had two salary warrants withheld during the evaluation period:

Pay period Regular warrant date: Late Pay issued:
10/15/2014 10/28/2014 11/4/2014
5/15/2017 5/25/2017 6/9/2017

Judges William B. Carey, Michael D. Corey, Paul R. Lyle, Michael P. McConahy, Herman Walker, Jr.
and Michael L. Wolverton had no salary warrants withheld.

No district court judge appearing on the 2016 ballot had salary warrants withheld. The district court
judges on the 2018 ballot are Jo-Ann M. Chung, Brian K. Clark, William L. Estelle, Sharon A. S. Illsley,
Kevin Miller, Benjamin Seekins, Kirsten Swanson, and John W. Wolfe.



